Council Meeting: 03/22/2022
Agenda Item No. 14.D.

RECEIVED ON: March 22, 2022

 From:
 Roxy May

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

Subject: For Public Comments on March 22nd-Promenade

Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 9:21:14 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

I would love for the promenade to stay open. Taking my family Uptown Whittier and being able to eat outside gives us the sence on security of feeling safe. With Covid running rapid for the past couple of years, I have been really apprehensive of bringing my family around lots of people but with the outside eating areas, I feel we can enjoy some sense of normalcy and besides that all the patios with the lights look so beautiful at night. Their are plenty of parking structures now and I have no problem parking in them and walking to one of the restaurants. It gives us the opportunity to look around and shop or even try new places. So I hope you keep the Promenade open so my family can keep enjoying our meals outside in Uptown Whittier.

Thank You, Heather Ramos dogrfan99@gmail.com

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department